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  Advances in Computing and Data Sciences Mayank
Singh,Vipin Tyagi,P.K. Gupta,Jan Flusser,Tuncer
Ören,2023-08-23 This book constitutes the refereed
proceedings of the 7th International Conference on
Advances in Computing and Data Sciences, ICACDS
2023, held in Kolkata, India, during April 27–28,
2023. The 47 full papers included in this book
were carefully reviewed and selected from 22
submissions. The papers focus on advances of next
generation computing technologies in the areas of
advanced computing and data sciences.
  Interslavic zonal constructed language Vojtěch
Merunka,2018-02-01 Interslavic zonal constructed
language is an auxiliary language, which looks
very similar to real spoken Slavic languages in
Central and Eastern Europe and continues the
tradition of the Old Church Slavonic language.
Interslavic shares grammar and common vocabulary
with modern spoken Slavic languages in order to
build a universal language tool that Slavic people
can understand without any or with very minimal
prior learning. It is an easily-learned language
for those who want to use this language actively.
Interslavic enables passive (e.g. receptive)
understanding of the real Slavic languages. Non-
Slavic people can use Interslavic as the door to
the big Slavic world. Zonal constructed languages
are constructed languages made to facilitate
communication between speakers of a certain group
of closely related languages. They belong to the
international auxiliary languages, but unlike
languages like Esperanto and Volapük they are not
intended to serve for the whole world, but merely
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for a limited linguistic or geographic area where
they take advantage of the fact that the people of
this zone understand these languages without
having to learn them in a difficult way. Zonal
languages include the ancient Sanskirt, Old Church
Slavonic, and Lingua Franca. Zonal design can be
partially found also in modern languages such as
contemporary Hebrew, Indonesian, and Swahili.
  Cognition Stephen K. Reed,2022-05-12 A classic
text for the undergraduate Cognitive Psychology
course, Cognition: Theories and Applications,
Tenth Edition provides an overview of the origins
of this experimental field and makes connections
with our current understanding of cognitive
processes through deep dives into classic and
current research findings.
  Cognitive Psychology Michael W. Eysenck,Mark T.
Keane,2000 This text introduces contemporary
topics such as cognitive neuropsychology,
connectionism and cognition and emotion. This
edition includes a new chapter on judgement and
decision-making.
  Cultural Keywords in Discourse Carsten
Levisen,Sophia Waters,2017-10-15 Cultural keywords
are words around which whole discourses are
organised. They are culturally revealing,
difficult to translate and semantically diverse.
They capture how speakers have paid attention to
the worlds they live in and embody socially
recognised ways of thinking and feeling. The book
contributes to a global turn in cultural keyword
studies by exploring keywords from discourse
communities in Australia, Brazil, Hong Kong,
Japan, Melanesia, Mexico and Scandinavia.
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Providing new case studies, the volume showcases
the diversity of ways in which cultural logics
form and shape discourse. The Natural Semantic
Metalanguage (NSM) approach is used as a unifying
framework for the studies. This approach offers an
attractive methodology for doing explorative
discourse analysis on emic and culturally-
sensitive grounds. Cultural Keywords in Discourse
will be of interest to researchers and students of
semantics, pragmatics, cultural discourse studies,
linguistic ethnography and intercultural
communication.
  Linguistics and the Study of Comics Frank
Bramlett,2012-05-09 Do Irish superheroes actually
sound Irish? Why are Gary Larson's Far Side
cartoons funny? How do political cartoonists in
India, Turkey, and the US get their point across?
What is the impact of English on comics written in
other languages? These questions and many more are
answered in this volume, which brings together the
two fields of comics research and linguistics to
produce groundbreaking scholarship. With an
international cast of contributors, the book
offers novel insights into the role of language in
comics, graphic novels, and single-panel cartoons,
analyzing the intersections between the visual and
the verbal. Contributions examine the relationship
between cognitive linguistics and visual elements
as well as interrogate the controversial claim
about the status of comics as a language. The book
argues that comics tell us a great deal about the
sociocultural realities of language, exploring
what code switching, language contact, dialect,
and linguistic variation can tell us about
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identity – from the imagined and stereotyped to
the political and real.
  Hues Class 2, Semester 1 PRIYADARSHINI KELKAR,
1. An integrated semester series for Classes 1 to
5, comprising two semester books for each class.
2. The books are mapped to the National Curriculum
Framework. 3. The series focus on developing the
21st century skills of critical thinking,
creativity, communication and collaboration
through reading texts that are value-centric, as
well as activities, exercises and projects that
develop life skills along with application and
analytical thinking. 4. The subjects included in
Classes 1 & 2 (Semester 1 and 2) are English,
Mathematics, Environmental Studies (EVS) and
General Knowledge 5. The subjects included in
Classes 3 to 5 (Semester 1 and 2) are English,
Mathematics, Science, Social Studies and General
Knowledge
  Chroma Class 2, Term 1 PRIYADARSHINI KELKAR, 1.
Chroma is an integrated Term series for Classes 1
to 5, comprising three term books for each class.
2. The books are mapped to the National Curriculum
Framework. 3. They focus on developing the 21st
century skills of critical thinking, creativity,
communication and collaboration through reading
texts that are value-centric, as well as
activities, exercises and projects that develop
life skills along with application and analytical
thinking. 4. The series, which is meant for
Classes 1 to 5, offers activity based courses for
all subjects, i.e. Classes 1 & 2 (Term 1 to 3):
English, Mathematics, Environmental Studies,
General Knowledge Classes 3 to 5 (Term 1 to 3):
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English, Mathematics, Science, Social Studies,
General Knowledge 5. All subjects are packaged in
3 term books for each class in such a way that the
learner has-to carry only one textbook to school
every day. 6. Each book contains the course
content for each subject in a graded fashion. The
child progresses from one book to the next having
acquired all the concepts in all the subjects that
he will require. 7. The books are child-friendly,
with explanations given in age-appropriate
language, along with ample examples, interesting
activities and attractive illustrations. 8. Each
subject is presented in a way that will appeal to
learners and facilitators, with Activity Based
Learning being the focus for all core subjects. 9.
The exercises are designed to enhance skills of
application and analysis while developing multiple
intelligences.
  Corpora and Language Education Lynne
Flowerdew,2012-01-15 Corpora and Language
Education critically examines key concepts and
issues in corpus linguistics, with a particular
focus on the expanding interdisciplinary nature of
the field and the role that written and spoken
corpora now play in the fields of professional
communication, teacher education, translation
studies, lexicography, literature, critical
discourse analysis, and forensic linguistics. The
book also presents a series of corpus-based case
studies illustrating central themes and best
practices in the field.
  English Language Through Litherature-I: (NEP
2020 for the University of Delhi) Neerja Deswal &
Pooja Khanna, English Language Through Literature
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- I is specifically composed keeping in mind the
needs of the first-year students of (GE) English
language course of B.A./B.Com. programme based on
Undergraduate Curriculum Framework (UGCF) 2022 as
per National Education Policy (NEP) 2020. This
studentcentric book has been designed to offer
clarity on concepts and topics which are part of
the syllabus. The aim is to sharpen the reading,
writing and listening skills through various
activities and exercises, thereby building
confidence of mastering the language. With minimal
textual emphasis and optimal use of practice
exercises, an effort has been made to make
learning a pleasure for students. In student-
friendly language, the book caters to young
readers looking for innovative and interactive
material in English.
  The Multilingual PC Directory Ian Tresman,1993
  Vocabulary in Language Teaching Norbert
Schmitt,Diane Schmitt,2020-07-16 Internationally
recognised as one of the leading texts in its
field, this volume offers a comprehensive
introduction to vocabulary for language teachers
who would like to know more about the way
vocabulary works. Two leading specialists make
research and theory accessible, providing the
background knowledge necessary for practitioners
to make informed choices about vocabulary teaching
and testing. This second edition retains the
popular format of the first edition, and has been
rewritten to take account of the many developments
in the past 20 years. There is a greater focus on
the vocabulary learning process, with new chapters
on incidental learning, and intentional learning,



8

and a new wide-ranging discussion of formulaic
language. The book now also includes extensive
treatment of word lists and vocabulary tests, with
explanations of their various strengths and
limitations. Updated further reading sections, and
new Exercises for Expansion make this volume more
invaluable than ever.
  Using English Words P. Corson,2012-12-06 Using
English Words examines the impact that the life
histories of people have on their vocabulary. Its
starting point is the taken-for-granted fact that
the vocabulary of English falls into two very
different sections. Randolph Quirk mentions this
striking incompatibility between the Anglo Saxon
and the Latinate elements in English: the familiar
homely-sounding and typically very short words
that we learn very early in life and use for most
everyday purposes; and the more learned, foreign-
sounding and characteristically rather long words
(1974, p. 138). It is mainly the second type of
word that native speakers start learning
relatively late in their use of English, usually
in the adolescent years of education, and keep on
learning. It is mainly the one type of word,
rather than the other, that ESL/ EFL students have
more difficulty with, depending on their language
background. This book shows how discursive
relations, outside education, 'position' people
through their vocabularies. Some are prepared for
easy entry into lifetime prospects of relative
privilege and educational success, while others
are denied entry. In writing this book, I share an
aim with other writers who observe the many
discontinuities that exist between discursive
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practices in communities outside schools, and the
discursive demands that schools make (e. g.
Hamilton et a1. [19931, Heath [1983], Luke [19941,
Philips [1983], Romaine [1984], Scollon & Scollon
[1981]).
  Creole Studies – Phylogenetic Approaches Peter
Bakker,Finn Borchsenius,Carsten Levisen,Eeva M.
Sippola,2017-05-31 This book launches a new
approach to creole studies founded on phylogenetic
network analysis. Phylogenetic approaches offer
new visualisation techniques and insights into the
relationships between creoles and non-creoles,
creoles and other contact varieties, and between
creoles and lexifier languages. With evidence from
creole languages in Africa, Asia, the Americas,
and the Pacific, the book provides new
perspectives on creole typology, cross-creole
comparisons, and creole semantics. The book offers
an introduction for newcomers to the fields of
creole studies and phylogenetic analysis. Using
these methods to analyse a variety of linguistic
features, both structural and semantic, the book
then turns to explore old and new questions and
problems in creole studies. Original case studies
explore the differences and similarities between
creoles, and propose solutions to the problems of
how to classify creoles and how they formed and
developed. The book provides a fascinating glimpse
into the unity and heterogeneity of creoles and
the areal influences on their development. It also
provides metalinguistic discussions of the
“creole” concept from different perspectives.
Finally, the book reflects critically on the
findings and methods, and sets new agendas for
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future studies. Creole Studies has been written
for a broad readership of scholars and students in
the fields of contact linguistics, biolinguistics,
sociolinguistics, language typology, and
semantics.
  A Comparative Study of Chinese and Western Legal
Language and Culture Falian Zhang,2021-03-08 This
book involves a variety of aspects and levels,
including the diachronic and synchronic
dimensions. Law profoundly affects our daily
lives, but its language and culture can at times
be nearly impossible to understand. As a
comparative study of Chinese and Western legal
language and legal culture, this book investigates
the similarities and differences of both sides and
identifies their respective advantages and
disadvantages. Accordingly, it considers both
social and cultural functions, and both
theoretical and practical values. Firstly, the
book addresses the differences, that is, the basic
frameworks and disparities between the Chinese and
Western legal languages and legal cultures.
Secondly, it explores relevant changes over time,
that is, the historical evolution and the basic
driving forces that were at work before the
Chinese and Western legal languages and cultures
“met.” Lastly, the book elaborates on their
fusion, that is, the conflicts and changes in
Chinese and Western legal languages and cultures
in China in the modern era, as well as the
introduction, transplantation and transformation
of Western legal culture.
  Building Literacy with Multilingual Learners
Kristin Lems,Tenena M. Soro,Gareth
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Charles,2023-12-04 Now in a revised and expanded
third edition, this established course text and
teacher guide explores the processes involved in
second-language acquisition and translates the
research into practical instructional strategies
for PreK-12. Engaging classroom vignettes and
personal reflections from the authors and other
seasoned educators bring the teaching methods and
linguistic concepts to life. Highlighting ways to
draw on emergent bilingual and multilingual
students' strengths, the book presents innovative
learning activities, lesson planning ideas,
technology applications, downloadable reproducible
forms, and other resources. Pedagogical features
include key vocabulary and study questions in
every chapter, plus an end-of-book glossary.
Second edition title: Building Literacy with
English Language Learners. Key Words/Subject
Areas: English as a second language, ELLs,
ESL/TESOL, bilingual education, teaching,
teachers, dual language programs, reading methods,
graduate classes, courses, textbooks, instruction,
translanguaging, emergent bilinguals, equity-
based, second-language acquisition, classrooms
Audience: Teachers of 4- to 17-year-olds (grades
PreK-12) in ESL, bilingual, and general education;
teacher educators and students in ESL/TESOL
certification programs; ELL specialists; literacy
specialists and coaches--
  Extramural English in Teaching and Learning Pia
Sundqvist,Liss Kerstin Sylvén,2016-11-09 This book
is unique in bringing together theory, research,
and practice about English encountered outside the
classroom – extramural English – and how it
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affects teaching and learning. The book
investigates ways in which learners successfully
develop their language skills through extramural
English and provides tools for teachers to make
use of free time activities in primary and
secondary education. The authors demonstrate that
learning from involvement in extramural English
activities tends to be incidental and is currently
underutilized in classroom work. A distinctive
strength is that this volume is grounded in
theory, builds on results from empirical studies,
and manages to link theory and research with
practice in a reader-friendly way. Teacher-
educators, teachers and researchers of English as
a foreign language and teachers of English as a
second language across the globe will find this
book useful in developing their use of extramural
English activities as tools for language learning.
  Keyness in Texts Marina Bondi,Mike
Scott,2010-01-01 This is corpus linguistics with a
text linguistic focus. The volume concerns lexical
inequality, the fact that some words and phrases
share the quality of being key---and thereby
reflect or promote important themes in some
textual contexts, while others do not. The
patterning of words which differ in their
centrality to text meaning is of increasing
interest to corpus linguistics. At the same time
software resources are yielding increasingly more
detailed ways of identifying and studying the
linkages between key words and phrases in text
databases. This volume brings together work from
some of the leading researchers in this field. It
presents thirteen studies organized in three
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sections, the first containing a series of studies
exploring the nature of keyness itself, then a set
of five studies looking at keyness in specific
discourse contexts, and then three studies with an
educational focus. Edited by two central figures
in the development of keyword analysis, and with
contributions from leading specialists in the
field, this unique collection brings together a
wide range of insights into how keyword analysis
can contribute both to linguistic and cultural
analysis and to language education. It deserves a
place on the bookshelves of anyone with an
interest in these areas---Christopher Tribble,
King's College, London This is a fascinating
volume addressing both methodological and
theoretical questions in the study of keywords. It
pushes forward the exploration of the nature of
keyness and the interpretation of keywords in
their textual contexts. An inspiring contribution
to a central area of corpus linguistics. ---
Michaela Mahlberg, University of Nottingham
  Semantics and Cultural Change in the British
Enlightenment: New Words and Old Carey
McIntosh,2020-05-18 A study of English semantics
during the Enlightenment. New words 1650–1800
reflect the new middle-class culture of
sociability, commerce, and science. Old mostly
obsolete words illuminate the realities of
working-class life, exhausting labor, dirt,
outrageous sexism, magic, horses, bizarre food.
  Qualitative Research Methods in English Medium
Instruction for Emerging Researchers Samantha M.
Curle,Jack K. H. Pun,2023-06-20 This timely book
will guide researchers on how to apply qualitative
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research methods to explore English-medium
instruction (EMI) issues, such as classroom
interactions, teachers’ and students’ perceptions
on language and pedagogical challenges, and
stakeholders’ views on the implementation of EMI.
Each chapter focuses on a specific type of
qualitative research methodology, beginning with
an overview of the research and the method used,
before presenting a unique case study. Chapters
will also identify the process that EMI
researchers went through to conduct their
research, the key dilemmas they faced, and focus
particularly on the methodological issues they
encountered. By exploring these issues and
providing up-to-date insights in contexts across
the globe, this book informs theory or the lack
thereof, underlying research into the phenomenon
of EMI. This text will be indispensable for
researchers who want to learn and acquire skills
in conducting qualitative research in EMI, as well
as undergraduate and postgraduate students reading
in the fields of applied linguistics and language
education.

Eventually, you will completely discover a
supplementary experience and feat by spending more
cash. still when? pull off you believe that you
require to acquire those every needs gone having
significantly cash? Why dont you try to acquire
something basic in the beginning? Thats something
that will guide you to understand even more more
or less the globe, experience, some places, with
history, amusement, and a lot more?
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It is your entirely own epoch to produce a result
reviewing habit. in the middle of guides you could
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